
7/26/23, 1:21 PM Mail - Jones, Bryan (DEQ) - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/sentitems/id/AAQkADBlNGUxYzE4LTA4ZjctNGZlYS1iMjI5LThkYzliNzFiMGRhNQAQAEgBv1G1yN9PkH82%2BXL0… 1/1

20-1619_Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility

Jones, Bryan (DEQ) <Bryan.Jones@deq.virginia.gov>
Wed 7/26/2023 1:19 PM

To:Jerry Cifor (jerry.cifor@myfairpoint.net) <jerry.cifor@myfairpoint.net>
Cc:Johnson, Brent (bjohnson@kbjwgroup.com) <bjohnson@kbjwgroup.com>;Anna Lawston
(anna.r.lawston@usace.army.mil) <anna.r.lawston@usace.army.mil>

1 attachments (28 KB)
20230726_20-1619_Notice of Application Withdrawn.pdf;

Dear Mr. Cifor,

Please find the attached Notice of Administratively Withdrawn Application for the Green Ridge Recycling
and Disposal Facility (20-1619) in Cumberland County, VA.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

 

Bryan Jones 
Virginia Water Protection (VWP) Program Manager, PRO 
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
4949-A Cox Road
Glen Allen, VA 23060
(804) 712-4001 

https://www.deq.virginia.gov/
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Jerome A. Brooks 

Regional Director 

July 26, 2023 

 

Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility, LLC  SENT VIA EMAIL:  

Attn:  Mr. Jerry Cifor jerry.cifor@myfairpoint.net 

12230 Deergrove Road RECEIPT CONFIRMATION REQUESTED 

Midlothian, VA 23112 

 

Re: Joint Permit Application No. 20-1619 

 Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility, Cumberland County, Virginia 

 Notice of Administratively Withdrawn Application 

 

Dear Mr. Cifor: 

 

The Virginia Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has administratively withdrawn your 

application as requested by your agent in a Joint Permit Application Withdrawal Letter sent to DEQ on 

July 21, 2023.  Please be advised that impacts to surface waters taken without a VWP permit may be a 

violation of state law. 
 

Please contact me by phone at (804) 712-4001 or by email at bryan.jones@deq.virginia.gov if you 

have any questions. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Bryan Jones 

Regional VWPP Program Manager  

 

cc:  Brent Johnson, Koontz Bryant Johnson Williams 

  Anna Lawston, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

   

 

http://www.deq.virginia.gov/

